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ECHOES FROM THE FIELD

Joe R. Chapel

The Michigan College Reading Council held its annual fall
meeting on Friday, October 22, at Ferris State College, Big Rapids,
Michigan. The main speaker was Dr. John F. Toueey, Coordinator
of the Learning Center at the Community College of Delaware County,
Media, Pennsylvania. In addition, Donald Ferguson and Richard
Shanahan discussed the reading program at Ferris State College.

The annual election of officers was held. Dorothy E. Smith,
Assistant Professor of the Reading Center and Clinic of Western
Michigan University, was chosen President-elect. Jeanne Jett of the
Reading Center at Grand Rapids Community College was elected
Secretary-Treasurer.

The next meeting of the council will be held during the Michigan
Reading Association Conference at Grand Rapids in March.
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